
WITHDRAWN

Met Office telephone system outage – Saturday 21st November. 

Please be advised that due to essential maintenance on the Met Office Call Centre telephone system 
on Saturday 21st November, there will be up to 1 hour outages of the system between 10:00 – 
11:00hrs and 15:00 – 16:00hrs.   

The nature of the maintenance means that unfortunately Met Office will not be able to divert calls to 
another number or leave a recorded message during these times.  Any calls to be made to the Met 
Office in order to contact the OPRED on-call inspector will need to wait until after each outage 
period.  Please advise relevant offshore and on-call staff accordingly.  




